
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Directions to Eastman Studio Theatre at Gallaudet University 

800 Florida Ave NE 

Washington, DC 20002 
 

Gallaudet University has free parking by the theatre building.  The campus is also 

accessible by Metrorail (six blocks east of the red line NY Avenue stop) and Metrobus 

(buses servicing Florida Ave or 8th St.) 

 

The campus entrance gate is located on the north side of the intersection of 8
th

 Street NE 

and Florida Avenue NE.   

 

When you enter, there will be a guard booth on your left.  Simply wave at the guard and 

he or she will waive you on through.   

 

From the guard booth, you will turn RIGHT, and the Elstad building will be directly in 

front of you.  It has large windows and several doors across the front.  This is the 

entrance to the lobby of Gallaudet’s main stage, Elstad Auditorium, which is not where 

you are going.  

 

For both the Eastman Studio Theatre and parking, continue just past the front of Elstad 

and take the FIRST RIGHT TURN.  (If you go past the bronze bison you have gone too 

far.)  You will be driving along the side of Elstad, and there will be parking on your right, 

most of which is handicapped parking.  You can park in any of the non-handicapped 

spaces if they are open.  The glass double doors on the left on this side of the building 

(the Elstad Annex) are the entrance for the Eastman Studio Theatre. 

 

If you cannot park in one of the spaces at the side of the building, continue driving a short 

distance past the rear of the building, where you will see a large parking lot directly in 

front of you.  You can park in any of those spaces.  If you make a loop through the 

parking lot and have not found a space, you will end up driving down a ramp to the 

underground parking section, where there are many more spaces.  (The ramp is in the 

southeast corner of the parking deck.) 

 

You do not need a parking permit on weekends or after business hours, so, for our shows, 

it will be fine for you to park in any of these spots. 

 

We look forward to seeing you on Gallaudet’s campus! 

 


